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Exciting New Enhancement! 

Our developers have been very busy in the background, working on an enhancement to SwimSoft 

Online which we think you will find really useful!  Historically, if you operate from more than one 

location, or offer more than one type of activity, you would have to go in and out of each to see the 

place availability on each of the activity / location courses.  With our new enhancement, you will 

be able to see spaces at multiple locations on different activities all in one place!  

You are also able to add / remove permissions for different staff members to be able to view 

different activities / locations. 

You can already see matched courses on the Place Availability checker within one activity – with 

this new functionality, you will be able to see, for example, if you have space on a yoga class for 

Mum, at the same time as her child is swimming! 

This functionality is only active on a handful of clients systems at the moment, but will be rolled 

out gradually for all clients.  If you would like this to happen sooner rather than later, please let 

the Support team know! 

In the meantime, you can find a bulletin giving more information within your Knowledge Base! 

  

https://morsolutionsltd.cmail19.com/t/t-i-ahdiukt-l-r/


  

  

  

 

STA Conference 2022 

Emma will be up at the STA Conference, at the Pool Plant day, and Richard, Willow and Lisa will 

also be at the main conference on Saturday.  MOR Solutions will be sponsoring everyones first 

drink at the Disco and Networking evening on the Friday night, and we have LOTS of exciting 

things going on, so if you are at the conference please make sure you come and see us!! 

 
  

  

  

  

Free Client 

Webinar - Awards 

Prior to the pandemic, we were starting to run 

Webinars for SwimSoft Online users to offer more 

indepth knowledge on different areas of the 

software.  We have been working on restarting 

these, and are very pleased to announce that we 

will be holding our next Client Webinar on 

Wednesday 23rd November at 8.30pm.  The 

webinar will be covering the Awards functionality 

within SwimSoft Online and Client Hub. 

 

What will be covered? 

-        Marking as passed 

-        Issuing awards 

-        Overprinting certificates 

-        Charging for certificates 

-        Parents ordering awards via the Client     

Hub 

-        And more! 

  

   

  

  

  

  



   
  

  

December 

I am still dodging using the actual word!!  But just a 

reminder that this year we will have a shorter closure 

period with the office only being closed from 4pm 

Wednesday 21st December, reopening at 9am on 

Tuesday 2nd January. 
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